
 

 

RE: COVID-19 (Coronavirus)  

To our customers and friends, 

One of our highest priorities is the health of our staff, 

customers, and the well-being of the communities we serve.  

Beginning Wednesday, March 18, we will be open for drive-

through service only.   

You can call 843-549-2526 for customer service during normal 

business hours.  Someone will be available to help you. 

Remember you can access your account with 1st Federal 

Savings Bank of SC, Inc through:  

1. Telephone banking: 24/7 telephone banking (843-549-2174 
or toll free 1-888-549-2174)  

2. Online Banking: You can access your account on your 
mobile device or computer at 
https://www.1stfederalofsc.com/  

3. Mobile Banking: 1st Federal Savings Bank of SC, Inc.’s free 
mobile app gives you convenient access from your mobile 
device  

 


